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BY EMAIL 

 
October 19, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Extension Request re Comments on draft Accounting and Rate Orders  

Union Gas Limited – EB-2016-0296 
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. – EB-2016-0300 
Natural Resource Gas Limited – EB-2016-0330 
 

Comments on the Gas Utilities’ draft Accounting and Rate Orders are due on October 
19, 2017 in the above noted proceeding. OEB staff is seeking an extension until 
October 20, 2017 to file comments given that the draft Rate Orders filed by Enbridge 
and Union on October 5, 2017 were updated on October 18, 2017.     
 
The applicants and intervenors have been copied on this filing. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Laurie Klein 
Project Advisor, Application Policy & Climate Change  
 
 
 
 
 


